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Web Announcement 1829 

 
Modernization:  Attention Providers Using Outsourced 
Billing Agencies/Vendors 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is implementing a new, modernized Medicaid 
Management Information System (MMIS) on February 1, 2019.  Effective January 12, 2019, Nevada 
Medicaid no longer accepts paper claims.  Nevada Medicaid encourages providers who have partnered 
with outsourced billing agencies/vendors to ensure that claims are submitted electronically.  Please refer to 
Web Announcement 1733 for additional information.  Additional information and helpful resources can also 
be found on the Modernization Project webpage. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1733_20181101.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/providers/Modernization.aspx

